April 22, 1957

Humble 0il & Refining Co.
Box 2347
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We wish to remind you that there is not a
marker on your Chalk Bluff Draw Unit, Well #2,
HE SW of 32-175-27E. Please take care of this

matter at your earlist convenience, and let us
know when this work has been completed.

Yaurs very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

e Le Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No.2
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